
June 19, 2020 

Mazda Motor Corporation 

 

Mazda Cancels Mazda Open Day 2020 Event 

 

 

Mazda Motor Corporation decided to cancel Mazda Open Day 2020 event that we had 

previously postponed to autumn this year or beyond. The event was planned to express 

Mazda’s appreciation for the last 100 years of existence since its foundation. 

 

The decision was made in consideration of prioritizing the safety and wellbeing of customers 

and those involved in the event and to prevent the spread of the novel coronavirus. We will 

continue to take every opportunity to convey Mazda’s appreciation for being able to reach 

our centennial anniversary to everyone who has supported us throughout the last 100 years. 

 

We appreciate your understanding on this matter. 
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